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Comments: October 18, 2021

 

Ryan Nehl

 

Forest Supervisor

 

Re: Request for Extension of Time to Submit Comments on Manti-La Sal National Forest Plan

 

Dear Mr. Nehl,

 

I am writing to request an extension of time to submit comments by two separate student groups at the University

of Colorado Law School. We are writing comments for our Environmental Decision-Making class that are due at

the end of the semester. We request that the deadline for submitting such comments be extended by

approximately six weeks[mdash]to December 8, 2021.

 

December 8th is the class-imposed due date for our finalized comments. The additional six weeks will ensure

that we have enough time to prepare thorough, well-thought-out comments for your office's review. Alternatively,

please let me know the latest that you might be able to extend the deadline. If you do not grant our requested

extension, we will do our best to submit what we have by the deadline but would ask that you consider the more

comprehensive comments that we expect to file with you no later than December 8, 2021.

 

I appreciate your consideration. For your reference, Sam McCarthy and I comprise one group; Sydnee Anderson

and Sarah Heller comprise the other group.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ted Motz


